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LAST MEETING PICTURES

President Bill on the left and Rotarian and past 
Club President and Washoe County District Attor-
ney Dick Gammick on the right present the out-
standing Law Enforcement Offi cer of the Quarter 
award to Patrolman Kelly Dunn who was intro-
duced and praised by her boss Sgt. Conklin of the 
Reno Police Department.

Another surprise for Past President Craig Wesner 
when President Bill presents him with the Rotarian 
of the Month Award.

Some of the Harrah’s staff that supports us so well. 
Our Rotary Club made a donation to each of the 
Harrah’s staff that supports our Monday meetings.
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HONOR ROLL 
Tim Atwell .......................................... $100
David Bianchi ...................................... $500
Leslie Farias ......................................... $100
Dick Gammick .................................... $100
Rew Goodenow .................................. $100
Jerry Hall ............................................. $100
John LaTourrette ................................. $100
Vinnie Lucido ...................................... $100
Tim Lukas ........................................... $100
Brooks Mancini ................................... $100
Liza Maupin ........................................ $100
John Mulligan ..................................... $100
Ben Nelson ......................................... $200
Marlene Olsen .................................... $100
Richard Schreinert ............................... $100
Maria Sheehan .................................... $100
Craig Wesner ...................................... $100

LAST MEETING VOLUNTEERS 
Scanner: .............................. Gayle Sherman
Greeter: .............................Benjamin Brooks
Raffl e Tickets: ............................ John Kadlic
Invocation: ...............................Debe Fennell    
Pledge:  .............................. Andrea Cantlon 
Sgt. At Arms: .........................Jack Yammine 
Sgt. At Arms: .............................. Art Rangel
Photographer: ........................... Dan Nichols
Piano: ................................. Genie Mathews

WE CONNECT PEOPLE

Rotary unites more than a 
million people
Through Rotary clubs, people from all 
continents and cultures come together 
to exchange ideas, and form friendships 
and professional connections while 
making a difference in their backyards 
and around the world.

MARDI GRAS FUNDRAISER
The next meeting of the Mardi Gras 
committee is a virtual meeting on Dec 27, 
2017 - 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm.

We are looking for volunteers!

If you would like to help, please contact 

Annie Flanzraich

annie.fl anz@gmail.com

775-230-6839

Changes to the tax receipting process for 
your Rotary Direct contributions 

Beginning on 1 January 2018, we are 
implementing a new Rotary Direct tax receipt 
process and your gifts made to The Rotary 
Foundation via Rotary Direct will be receipted 
individually at the time of each contribution, 
rather than via an annual summary. Your 
total amount of gifts made to the Rotary 
Foundation via Rotary Direct during the 2017 
calendar year will still be sent as an annual 
summary at the end of January 2018.

THE ROTARY FOUNDATION

The Rotary Club of Reno celebrates 2 of the most 
effective youth counselors in the world and 
presents  Paul Harris Fellow (PHF) awards to Dean 
and Rochelle Whellams.  Their 2 person team leads 
programs such as Rotary Youth Leadership Award 
(RYLA), Rotary Eighth Grade Leadership (REGL)  
and now ABO student through their outstanding 
Youth training and self-confi dence training 
sessions – a real life-changer that really works!!
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Articles and inserts must be received by 
2 p.m. on Wednesday for inclusion in the next 
week’s newsletter.

Please make sure you turn in make-ups to Carl 
Fuetsch at a club meeting or by email: info@
renorotaryclub.org. Don’t forget that you need 
to attend or make up at least 50% of club 
regular meetings in each half of the year (rolling 
six months) and attend at least 30% of this 
club’s meetings in each half of the year. Credit 
can be received for Rotary committee work and 
other offi cial Rotary functions.

ATTENDANCE

HOW TO INTRODUCE YOUR 
GUESTS AND NEW MEMBERS 
AT A CLUB MEETING
When introducing a guest or new members 
during a Club meeting, the correct way is to greet 
the Club President, fellow Rotarians and guests, 
introduce yourself and state your classifi cation, 
and then introduce your guest, their title and 
business affi liation. Please do not introduce any 
guest as a prospective new member or that they 
are looking for a position or clients.

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Club of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL 
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL 
to all concerned?

way test
the

WHAT IS ROTARY?
Rotary is a global network of 1.2 million 
neighbors, friends, leaders, and problem-
solvers who come together to make positive, 
lasting change in communities at home and 
abroad.

Solving real problems takes real commitment 
and vision. For more than 110 years, Rotary 
members have used their passion, energy, 
and intelligence to take action on sustainable 
projects. From literacy and peace to water 
and health, we are always working to better 
our world, and we stay committed to the 
end.

Our motto: Service Above Self

For more than 110 years, our guiding 
principles have been the foundation of our 
values: service, fellowship, diversity, integrity, 
and leadership.

What we do

Rotary members believe that we have a 
shared responsibility to take action on our 
world’s most persistent issues. Our 35,000+ 
clubs work together to:

Promote peace

Fight disease

Provide clean water, sanitation, and hygiene

Save mothers and children

Support education

Grow local economies


